
 
 
 

January 29, 2024 
 
 

Dear Private School Colleagues, 
 
 

The Granite School District, Special Education department is scheduling the remaining monthly 
consultation dates specifically for private schools. On the last Friday of the month. We are offering 
time slots for 30 minutes or up to 1 hour in length for those wishing to schedule time with us. We 
require a minimum of one-week notice, for scheduling the meeting consultation.  

Remaining consultation dates are as follows: Friday, February 23, 2024 
Friday, March 29, 2024 
Friday, April 26, 2024 

Time slots are available between 1:00 P.M. and 4:00 P.M. If you believe your case requires 1 hour, (rare) 
please schedule two half-hour appointments back-to-back.  

 
Please click on the link below to request a time slot on one of the dates provided. We will respond as 
quickly as possible. 

Please fill out the form completely so that we may best serve your needs. 

Click here: Private School Meeting Request. 
Or cut and paste the link below into your URL. 
https://forms.gle/eKwHeTZSQmwL1KKz6 

 
 

Regards, 
 
Dr. Bryce Day Ph.D. 
Granite School District Director, 
Special Education 385-646-7336 

https://forms.gle/eKwHeTZSQmwL1KKz6

